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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CG-1930/12


9 May 2012

GENERAL COMMITTEE
Original: Spanish
N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee, wishes to advise that, in light of the comments of several delegations on the advisability of having more time to make the relevant consultations, the next meeting of the Committee will be held on Monday, May 14, 2012, at 2:30 p.m. in the Guerrero Room.

The Chair would be grateful if the delegations could proceed with the respective consultations in order to move forward with the consideration of the draft resolutions contained in the accompanying order of business.

Link to the order of business CP/CG-1929/12.
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